From: susanna Miller |

Sent: 14 July 2019 19:33

To: Planning [ NG

Cc: Duncan Lamberton_ Dr Theresa Lamagni _
Subject: 2019/2879/P Eastman dental hospital- objection

Importance: High

I wish to object to the proposals at the Eastman: in summary my objcctions are:

Excessive height and bulk: this is excessive and unacceptably harmful to the conservation
area, setting of listed buildings, setting of St Andrews Gardens and adjacent designated
heritage assets- it is contary to both Camden and national planning policy.

Harm to the setting of listed building: the looming and unattractive bulk is unacceptably
harmful to the

Design:Very poor brutalist design and completely alien to the host building and the wider
conservation area

Out look and loss of light: Unacceptable harm to my out look and loss of light,

I am appalled by the proposals, they are unacceptable in design and amenity terms, they harm
the setting of the listed building, conservation area and adjacent heritage assets.

Eleanor Miller.



